
MISSIONARIES OF THE MONTH: 

John & Jessica Cropsey 

Here's what's ahead in 2025: 
 -5 Rwandese, 1 Bahamian, and 1 Congolese. Dr. Alain 
Bachweki from Eastern Congo was chosen as the Eye 
Love Africa scholarship recipient for this cohort. We're 
excited to welcome and invest in all these young doctors! 
  

-Jess will dive into her new part-time role at RIIO as Aca-
demic Officer. She's hoping to use her skills to relieve the 
administrative burden of the RIIO directors and faculty.   
 

-We're hoping to purchase a home in Kigali very soon. It's 
been a year and a half long process of waiting, looking, 
disappointment, and denial.  
 
Prayer Requests: 
-The new "Holistic Eye Care Coordinators" who will begin 
work in January and for us as we seek to provide supervi-
sion and direction. 
 
-Elise & Micah's return to school on Saturday. Trying to 
soak up every minute of their last few days with us! 
 
-God's provision of an affordable house for us that will 
free us from a rental situation. 
 
-Recovery of John's phone and other 
items that were stolen from our home 
about a week ago. Authorities are 
currently investigating.  

John & Jessica Cropsey continue  
the fight against needless blindness  
in East Africa, in the name of Christ, in  
partnership with the Rwandan International 
Institute of Ophthalmology (RIIO). 
 
Their new project with Serge is called  
Eye Love Africa. The goals include:  
assisting RIIO with the creation of their own 
clinic and OR space, supporting  
Dr. Toney in Eastern Congo as he does 
cataract surgeries in a remote province, 
providing the Kibuye Eye Clinic with a one-
time gift and supporting the new RIIO  
graduates with surgical mentorship,  
equipment, and supplies as they begin  
work in rural district hospitals in Rwanda.   
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